
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

On this auspicious and significant occasion of Nepali Bhasha Manyata Diwas, I extend my 

heartfelt greetings to each one of you. This day is a solemn reminder of the invaluable role 

that language plays in shaping our cultural identity, preserving our heritage, and fostering 

unity in diversity. 

Languages are not merely tools of communication — they are vessels of history, tradition, 

thought, and emotion. Each mother tongue carries the wisdom of generations, the nuances of 

local expression, and the essence of a community’s worldview. By recognizing and 

respecting every language, we celebrate not only linguistic diversity but also the dignity and 

identity of every individual of our nation.  

As an academic institution, it is our responsibility to create an environment where linguistic 

diversity is not only acknowledged but cherished. Let us encourage the use of our mother 

tongues alongside national and global languages, and work collectively to preserve 

endangered dialects and indigenous languages through education, research, and community 

outreach. 

On this day, let us reaffirm our commitment to fostering a culture of inclusivity, respect, and 

pride in linguistic heritage. May Nepali Bhasha Manyata Diwas inspire us all to protect and 

promote the rich linguistic mosaic that defines our nation across the globe. 

Warm regards, 

Prof. Santanu Kumar Swain 

Vice-Chancellor 

Sikkim University 

20 August 2025 

 


